
                                                                                                    19 Mentha Place  

                                                                                                    Macquarie Fields NSW 2564                                                   

 

20th July 2010  

Dear Dara, 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your services in regard to selling our 
property at Mentha Place Macquarie Fields. 

Who would have believed that you would achieve a sale in the first week, and at the listed 
price. We were absolutely amazed with the result. 

Throughout our dealings with you, you have achieved the best outcome possible for us and 
have respected our wishes on all occasions. 

You have kept us extremely well informed throughout the process and we have been very 
appreciative of this. 

We would certainly not hesitate to recommend you to anyone that is looking to sell or buy 
property in the area. 

Once again thank you for your professional & caring assistance in all regards. 

 

Nigel & Karen  

 

 

 

  

 

 


